
 
 

Racine City & County Continuum of Care (WI-502) 
c/o HALO 
2000 DeKoven Avenue, Unit #1 
Racine, WI 53403 

September 11, 2023 

Greetings, 

On behalf of the Racine CoC and Collaborative Applicant, I am sending you this formal notification 

regarding final project selection and prioritization. A previous notification of the initial selection and 

prioritization was sent on Thursday, September 07, 2023, with an appeal deadline of Friday, September 08, 

2023, by 12:00:00 PM CST. These dates were previously made public in the competition timeline and posted 

on the Racine CoC website. Members of the Leadership Council, who are not affiliated with any agency 

applying for funding, approved the Rating & Ranking final project selection and prioritization on Monday, 

September 11, 2023. We are required by HUD to notify all applicants of the following in a manner other than 

through eSNAPS. 

1. There were no involuntary reductions in funding for any project. 

2. There were no increases in funding for any project.  

The local appeal deadline was Friday, September 08, 2023, and has passed. The only change to the 

prioritization that is now allowed to be made prior to prior to submission would be to correct the amount of 

funding in the funding column due to a clerical (typo) error. The appeal procedure to HUD is found in the 

CoC NOFO beginning on page 116.  

The final prioritization that will be submitted to HUD in the Racine CoC application can be found on 

page 2 of this document. The Planning Grant is not prioritized and there is separate funding for it. Thus, it is 

not included on the prioritization chart.  

 
Thank you everyone, for all your hard work and effort to make our CoC/Alliance strong. If you have any 
questions, please let me know.  

Teresa M. Reinders 
Director 
Racine City & County Continuum of Care (WI-502) 
treinders@haloinc.org 
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